
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – December 27, 2021  

 

Present:   Richard Bielefield, Chris Ellms      

                Jennifer Gaudette  

 

Guests:  None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The board discussed the current fee for additions and alterations to property.  Jennifer will 

research other towns for comparison. 

 

The board approved a request to carry over leave time for an employee. 

 

The town received the rooms and meals payment from the state for 2021. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to approve the minutes of December 20, 2021 seconded by 

MR. ELLMS. The motion passed unanimously.  

 

With no more business before the Board MR. ELLMS made a motion to adjourn, seconded by 

MR. BIELEFIELD, the meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM. The next regular scheduled meeting 

is Monday January 3, 2022 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:00 pm.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 


